
 #15/22 – Nikkei Place Foundation  
  2015 Golf Tournament 

      

An application was received from the Nikkei Place Foundation requesting a 
green fee waiver in support of seniors living at the Nikkei Home in Burnaby and 
their fight against dementia.  This 10th Annual Golf Tournament will be held for 
the third time at the Riverway Golf Course on Friday 2015 May 29.   
 

Request: Green Fee Waiver  CPA:  2014 - No Application 

    2013 - No Application 
    2012 - No Application 
    
 


